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DRAFT 2010 PROPOSED LEGISLATIVE PRINCIPLE 
PROTECTION OF “SAFETY NET” SERVICES 

 

 

 
The County supports efforts to maintain and enhance “safety net” services that protect the most 
vulnerable within a community, including, but not limited to, children, the elderly and other “at 
risk” populations.  Such services in the area of health and human assistance include, but are not 
limited to, preventive and emergency health care services to the uninsured and underinsured; 
HIV/AIDS programs; maternal and children health; adult protective services; child welfare 
services; adoptions and foster care; food stamps and unemployment assistance and workforce 
development.  The County supports collaboration between the federal, state and local 
governments in the delivery and funding of such services.  The County opposes the further 
erosion in federal and state funding of these vital services. 
 

 


